
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 9/12/2017 10:41:06 AM
Subject: RE: Seniors Issues Webinar

I think October 2nd would work.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 06, 2017 9:49 AM
 
To: Broome, Darryl ; Page, Hank ; Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Seniors Issues Webinar
 
​I spoke with Chief Ritchie, and he'd like to shoot for Monday, October 2nd. Please let me know when you can 
if this works, and then, I'll get with Jarrod and Ryan on spreading the word. Thanks
 
DV
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